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Shine  

  

Thanks to all those who contribute to this newsletter – through articles or      
photos plus all those who deliver the copies each month. 

 

Daylight Saving 

Official Pergola Opening  



  

Keeping the Community Safe 

 

Regular Opportunities to Connect  

  

A Chat with Helen Ross 

 


